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PRINCIPAL & VICE-PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Dear WJB Families, 

It's hard to believe we're already in June! This school year has flown by, and what a fantastic 

year it’s been. From classroom learning and hands-on activities to field trips and special events, 

our students have grown, explored, and accomplished so much. We are incredibly proud of 

everything our school community has achieved together. 

As we approach the end of the year, there are still a few exciting adventures ahead! A big thank 

you to everyone who paid their school activity fees—your support makes these fun outings and 

events possible. 

Here’s a look at what’s happening this month: 

    Grade 6 Band Camp 

Our Grade 6 students will be heading off to Band Camp at Kinasao—an amazing opportunity to 

deepen their musical skills and enjoy some time outdoors. 

         Grade 1 Farm Visit 

The Grade 1 class will be visiting a farm in Meath Park to learn all about life on the farm and 

where our food comes from. 

              Grade 2/3 Trip to CJ’s 

Students in Grades 2 and 3 will be burning off some energy at CJ’s for a morning of fun and 

movement! 

   Grades 6/7/8 Trip to Waskesiu 

Our middle years students are in for a great day of nature, exploration, and team building at 

beautiful Waskesiu. 

   Whole School Outing to Little Red 

We’re wrapping up the year with a full-school afternoon at Little Red! From Kindergarten to 

Grade 8, everyone will get to participate in outdoor games and activities—a perfect way to 

celebrate the end of the school year. 

             Kindergarten Open House 

We’re looking forward to welcoming our newest students at our Kindergarten Open House on 

June 9th from 3:00–4:00 PM. If you know any families with incoming Kindergarteners, please 

spread the word! 

    Celebrations and Farewells 

This month also includes our Pre-K and Kindergarten Celebrations and our Grade 8 Year-End 

Farewell—a time to recognize milestones and celebrate the bright futures ahead. 

             Important Reminder 

The last day of classes is Wednesday, June 25th, and report cards will be sent home that day 

and also available on Edsby. 

Thank you to all of our students, families, and staff for making this such a successful 

and memorable school year. We hope you have a relaxing, safe, and fun-filled summer! 
Ms. Tretiak  Mr. Bergen 

Principal  Vice-Principal 



 

 



 

Did you know listening to books can help build your children’s vocabulary and make them better readers? 

Often there is more than one way to sound out a word.  If your child has heard a wide variety of words in literature, they will be 

better able to access their decoding skills and read more fluently because it is easier to read words you have heard 

before. Audiobooks also improve listening comprehension. Follow along with the written book or sit back and enjoy the 

scenery.  Either way is beneficial. 

Sora is a free service offered by our school division that lets you borrow digital content (like eBooks and audiobooks) 

anytime, anywhere.  

 

Finding Sora:  

1. Go to the SRPSD Bookmarks in Chrome. (top left hand corner of the screen for all students and staff.) 

2. Go to SRSD Website < Student < Sora 

  

• Log in with your Google Username and Password. 

 

https://soraapp.com/library/saskschoolsca 

 

 
Sharing some reading links parents might find useful to support their child's reading and math skills. 

https://www.srsd119.ca/parent-resources/ 

 

 
Jennifer Huddlestone 
Educational Support Teacher 
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